
 
Dear Committee Members, 
I am writing regarding LC 76. Please support the increase to the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%. 
Parents need choices in how to educate their children. However, now is not the time to create a new 
tax. People and small businesses are already really struggling. We must find a way to use existing funds 
for this.  
Thank you. 
Anfisa Piatkoff 
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